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As a resident is the canyon, I frequently use rural stations in Oregon including the 

one in Detroit.  Frequently it is on a motorcycle with a more limited range than most 

automobiles enjoy. 

 

Not having access to fuel at early, late and off hours from those maintained at many 

rural stations can mean trying to flag down a motorist or seek from from willing locals.  

Both of those situations can create uncomfortable and potential unsafe encounters 

that could be avoided if these stations had the ability to offer unattended self-service. 

 

I fully support allowing rural stations having this flexibility in their service. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ken Frederick 


